James Attianese

From: Al Palmer

Sent: Thursday, June 13, 2013 8:48 AM
To: James Attianese

Subject: FW: Waiver Request - Hillcrest Ave

Attachments: David Margolis-Pineo.vef, ATT00001.him

From: Doug Reynolds

Sent: Wednesday, May 08, 2013 2:14 PM
To: Al Palmer

Subject: Fwd: Waiver Request - Hillcrest Ave

Fyi

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: David Margolis-Pineo <DMP@portlandmaine.gov>

Date: May 8, 2013 2:13:03 PM EDT

To: Doug Reynolds <DReynolds@gorrillpalmer.com>, "Tim Higgins(timahiggins@live.com)"
<timahiggins@live.com>

Cc: Barbara Barhydt <BAB@portlandmaine.gov>, Jeremiah Bartlett
<JBartlett@portlandmaine.gov>, Michael Bobinsky <mbobinsky@portiandmaine.gov>, Philip
DiPierro <PD@portlandmaine.gov>, Tom Errico <thomas.errico@tylin.com>

Subject: Waiver Request - Hillcrest Ave

Tim and Doug, -

City staff has reviewed your waiver request to eliminate the sidewalk and curbing on Hillerest
Avenue as part of a proposed code 14-403 street extension.

After extensive review, staff is in agreement that you have met the sidewalk and curbing waiver
requirement.

If you chose to continue your project and extend Hillcrest Ave under the requirements of code
section 14-403, please be sure to provide a grading and drainage plan as well as all of the

other necessary requirements.

Good luck with your project. If you have any questions, please contact me.

David Margolis-Pineo
Deputy City Engineer



Department of Public Services

55 Portland St.

Portland, ME 04101

Office  207-874-8850

Fax 207-874-8852

Cell 207-400-6695

dmp@portlandmaine.gov

Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or
city employees about government business may be classified as public records. There are very
few exceptions. As a result, please be advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released
- to the public and/or the media if requested.




